
at this new comp11ny, they here resumed work under 
the guidance of their architect, Mrs. Souby. Their 
newly chosen contrqctor,. Miss Ewing, and their Chief' 
Engineer, Anne Kirkpatrick, assisted them in thei~ 
principal objective for the year - the construction 
of the framework of the house. The bgilders found 
the v.ork to be more tedious than it previously hqd 
been, and they seemed to forget thA.t the enormous 
weight of the whole structure would depend upon the 
strength of the framework as well ns the foundation~­
This attitude is commonly known among more experi­
enced li:iborers as the Sophomore Slump. During this 
period their difficulties were increqsed because of 
the remodeling of their new heqdquarters. They were 
thus forced to receive orders in an underground sec­
tion of their future construction center, and for R 
few months they were employed for only 11 hr.ilf dn.y's 
time. However, they proved their fortitude through 
projects undert11ken for the benefit of their newly 
attained quarters. Each builder gathered coat hang­
ers to sell and contributed to R class cake sale. 
Alth9ugh they were not yet qualified to participate 
in the annual Junior-Senior activities, they never. 
theless enjoyed attending the festivities honoring 
the Lady of the Hall, the most outstqnding senior 
worker. Their work was finally concluded at a gay 
celebration held at Gene Jarman' s, to climRx their 
accomplishments for 1952. 

The autumn of 1953 found the builders again 
gathered at Harpeth Hall ready to begin work on the 
roof of their house. The group soon discovered that 
in order to complete this task satisfactorily, each 
girl would be required to assume grenter personAl 
responsibility than she hRd in the years before. 
To guide them through this yeRr of progress, They 
selected Martha. Grizzard RS their Chief Engineer, 


